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ADDENDUM 
29th September 2022 

 
Item 
5. ADD to Neighbour Responses 
 

Amended Plans were sent to neighbouring properties on 2nd September 
2022, listed in the neighbours notified section of the report. 

 
There have been 3 objections from 3 addresses and 2 objections from 
objectors where no address was given. The comments are summarised 
below: 

 
1) 15m is twice as high as any other feature 
2) Medical equipment will be impacted by the 5G radiation 
3) Visually intrusive 
4) New siting as bad as the previous siting 

 
There have also been 2 further objections from Nuneaton and Bedworth 
Community Association. The comments are summarised below: 

 
1) Still misleading the public with the application details 
2) ICNIRP has been proven to be superseded due to a court case and 
so the radiation will affect people as it is higher than a standard 
WIFI router 

 
 
 


